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Friends of Pendragon School

Registered Charity 1165191 
                          Jan 2018  Newsletter 

Dear Parents/Carers, Staff and Children of Pendragon School 

Following our first committee meeting of the year last night, we thought we would give you some information about the achievements so far this school year and what’s to come in the months ahead. 

HIGHLIGHTS FROM OUR MEETING:

· Save the Date- Papworth Runners and Friends are hosting a Family Fun Run on Sun 25th March – start time to be confirmed but will definitely be in the morning. 

· Successes so far;  Bonfire Tea raised £653, Nearly New Sale raised £485.36, Bags 2 School £192, Christmas Puddings £289.33, Christmas Raffle £981.75, Non uniform Day £255.20, Christmas Disco £203.86 

· We have just paid for the swim coaches for Yr 4 swimming costing £1183 

· Summer Fete Change of date- due to Swavesey Village College announcing their Year 11 Prom date for 29th June, we have decided to change our fete date which was on this day- we will now hold our fete on Friday 6th July. 

As always, our main way of communicating will be either on the school newsletter or Parentmails, but also on our notice boards, by the main gate and near the school office and you can always reach us via email: friends@pendragon.cambs.sch.uk . If you are on Facebook you can “like” Friends of Pendragon Primary School and receive the updates we post on there. 

Below are some confirmed planned dates to keep a note of.

SAVE THE DATES: 

	EVENT 
	DATE AND TIME 

	Quiz Night 
	Sat 24th Feb 730pm 

	Nearly New Sale 
	Fri 23rd March  530-7pm preview sale 

Sat 24th March -10-1130am- public sale 

	Bags 2 School 
	Mon 26th March 

	Family Disco 
	Fri 18th May 

Session 1- 5:15-6:15pm 

Session 2- 630pm-7:30pm 

	Summer Fete ( including summer raffle)
	Fri 6th July 530-8pm

	End of Term Discos 
	Fri 13th July 

Foundation / KS1  6-7pm

KS2 7:15- 8:15pm


Thank you for your continued support. 

Laura Purran 

Chair of the “Friends of Pendragon Primary School”

